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The Regional Executive Director 
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Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

The ARD for Technical Services

The OIC, PENR Officer
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REPORT ON THE MOBILIZATION AND MONITORING OF 
WILDLIFE TRAFFIC MONITORING UNITS (WTMU) OF 
CENRO SAN JOSE IN AIRPORTS AND SEAPORTS 
COVERING THE MONTH OF OCTOBER OF CY 2022

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum dated October 25, 2022 from CENRO San 
Jose regarding the report on the Mobilization and Monitoring of Wildlife Traffic Monitoring 
Units (WTMU) for the month of October CY 2022.

Please be informed that no violations detected and encountered during monitoring in 
seaports and airport within the municipality of San Jose, Occidental Mindoro.

For information and record.

RNESTO y. TANADA

So. Pag-asa, Brgy. Payompon, Mamburao, Occidental Mindoro 
E-mail: tsdoccmin042@gmail.com / penroocc.mindoro@denr.gov.ph
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